
Proposed Council legislative intent regarding transportation funding: 
 
It is the intent of the council to more fully examine transportation 
funding requests. As a general rule, before the council considers a 
transportation funding request, all requests need to be reviewed, 
evaluated and approved in conjunction with a council-supported 
process.  Any ad hoc request, which was not evaluated and approved 
through a council-supported process, will be subject to discussion in a 
public meeting.  At least five days prior to the meeting, the project 
sponsor will submit to the council full disclosure on all funding sources 
and an adequate explanation as to why a one-off approval process is 
necessary.   
 


